
Dear ND House Education Committee,
I am writing to ask for your support of HB 1532.  My husband and I strongly believe in and

support private education for our two young children.  One reason we choose private education
for our family is because we want a choice in how they are educated.  Please support this bill as
it would be a blessing to the private educational sector of our community and state that is so
often overlooked and undervalued.
Thank you for your time and support of this bill.
Sincerely,
Jonathan and Brooke Nichols


